
 

 
 
January 10, 2025 
 
To our dear partners, 
 
It is with sadness, incredulity, and shock that I write to you today. Everyone here at 
Lincoln is heartbroken to helplessly watch from afar the wrath of the fires devastating 
the Los Angeles community. It’s astonishing. 
 
Sadly, we are also aware that children in the region are further impacted by necessary 
school closures and undoubtedly additionally shaken to learn that their school may be 
among those in Los Angeles County that were completely destroyed.  
 
Please know we are sending our support for everyone impacted by the devastation and 
our hopes and prayers for an end in sight.  
 
We know, though, that hopes and prayers go only so far.  
 
As the school administrators within the ravaged area work through the challenges of 
setting up food pantries and mental health resources for their students, we would like to 
alleviate some of their burden by assisting in the digital educational resources’ realm.  
 
We are offering our courses, professional development, and the Lincoln Content Bank 
— a repository of 110,000 fully vetted, standards-aligned learning objects — free to all 
your affected schools and students from now until the end of the school year. 
Additionally, our team is available to help with the transition for your teachers and 
students with training and a single point of contact. 
 
I invite you to reach out directly to Dr. Rachel Book, our Chief Business Development 
Officer, to pursue any of these offerings and sincerely hope they offer value, as well as a 
glimmer of solace. 
 
Again, we extend our heartfelt affection and well wishes. 
 
Regards, 

 
Bob Clements 
President & CEO 

mailto:rbook@lincolnlearningsolutions.org

